
July 21, 2015

Bernie Couture
9 Redwood Terrace
Essex Jct., VT 05452

Dear Mr. Couture,

It is my pleasure to inform you that Governor Shumlin has appointed you Justice 
of the Peace to the town of Essex.    Your appointment documents are enclosed.

It is your responsibility to make arrangements to be sworn in and fill out any 
necessary paper work with your Town Clerk. If you have any questions, please feel free 
to give me a call at 802-828-3333.

Your willingness to serve the State of Vermont is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Jessica Gingras
Director, Appointments to Boards & Commissions
Governor’s Office
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609-0101

Enclosures


